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Hello everyone! My name is Tracy Nero and I am the School Council President for 2019.  
 
Your school council currently has 12 members Tammy Chamberlain (Vice-President), 
Koreena Carlton (Secretary), Ricky Potter (Assistant Secretary), Paul 
Busuttil (Executive Officer), Tristan French, Roy Leutenmayer, Enzo Surace, Jacqui Duong, 
Tarrant Cain and Mohammed Shajan and Suzette Hunt.  
 
School council meets twice each school term –so by the time you read this we will have had 
our second school council meeting for Term 1.  
 
Our job is to make sure the school runs smoothly, spends money wisely and most 
importantly, that the children are learning and having fun.  
 
We welcome visitors to our school council meetings, so if you are interested in coming 
along, the next meeting is Tuesday May 7 at 7pm in the staffroom. 
 
Happy Easter and enjoy the school holidays! 
 
Tracy Nero 
School Council President  
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